
 

Solo Performance Specialties Open House 
Solo Performance Specialties will be hosting an open 
house and Solo tech day, March 1st, beginning at 10AM.  

The day will provide for an opportunity to visit their new 
retail showroom and see what new great products lines 
are now available. Solo tech personnel will be on site to 
perform annual tech certification for eligible cars for the 
2025 season. 

Let them know you are coming by contacting: 

Brad Statler (816) 868-1626 

It is our understanding that Brad is hosting a Dine Out 
following the Open House 
 

https://www.facebook.com/events/465655069917178
https://www.stlscca.org/

